
Welcome Back! 
 

Here are a few things we would like you to be aware of as we begin the new school year. 

 

PARKING 

Parking is very limited during the school day.  The Liberty Corner Presbyterian Church 

next door has always been gracious enough to allow us to use their parking lot behind the 

church buildings.   

 

Please do not park in the spaces across the grass median from our school.  This area is 

reserved for the church’s daycare parents only.  

Parking is only permitted behind the church buildings. 

 

BULLYING POLICY 

The district’s bullying policy can be accessed by logging on to the district website at 

http://www.bernardsboe.com and clicking on policy code #5512.  All teachers and 

support staff will receive extensive training regarding bullying prevention.  This is a 

district-wide initiative and training sessions allscheduled throughout the school year. 

 

CHARACTER EDUCATION 

This year our emphasis will be on making others feel better about themselves.  In an 

effort to help children develop empathy and compassion, our Character Education theme 

will be “Bucket Fillers.”  Please access the “Bucket Fillers” website 

www.bucketfillers101.com for more information.  Our goal is to become “A Bucket 

Filling School.” 


